
 

Park Board Meeting – January 18, 2021 

Vancouver Aquatics Strategy & Blue Flag – Report Back 

Excerpted from Minutes 2021-01-18 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 

 
MOVED by Commissioner Demers 
SECONDED by Commissioner Irwin 

 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Vancouver Park Board direct staff to write to Swim Drink Fish to 
express our appreciation for their offer to assist with the Blue Flag award application process for 
the 2021 season, which included potential donor funding to cover some of the costs, and to 
advise that while pursuing this initiative is not aligned with our current service plan priorities and 
commitments to ongoing Reconciliation work, the Park Board looks forward to other collaborative 
opportunities to promote environmental stewardship and support our water quality goals. 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 
 
 
 

 
Note: This recommendation was introduced following a staff presentation reporting back on the member 

motion referred to staff on December 8, 2020. 

 


